
Parents, volunteers, departmental support and 

other service providers may again enter school 

grounds, however, please continue to avoid 

entering the classroom buildings,  unless          

essential, as social distancing restrictions      

continue to apply.    

 

We will continue to keep you updated with 

new information as it comes to hand.  

 
2021 Reception Enrolment  

If your child is due to begin Reception in 2021 

(Date of birth: 1/5/2015 ð 30/4/2016) please  

ensure you have contacted the front office to 

register your interest in attending Tanunda    

Primary School & Disability Unit. Please           

remember that priority is given to students for 

whom Tanunda Primary is the closest school, 

and to siblings of currently enrolled students.  

 
 
Departing Students 2021 

If your child is currently in Reception to Year 6 in 

2020 and will not be returning to Tanunda      

Primary School or Disability Unit in 2021, please 

inform the front office. This will assist us when we 

begin forward planning for 2021 early next 

term.  

 

Happy Holidays 

Just a reminder that next Friday is the last day 

of term and we will have an early dismissal

(2.10pm).  We wish you all a happy & safe     

holiday break and will look forward to seeing 

you again on Monday July 20th.    

                                                                                                                             

Kind regards,  

Michelle  

Principalôs Report 
 
Dear Parents & Caregivers,  

I hope you have had a good fortnight and are 

managing to keep warm.  Those early morning 

yard duties are certainly a bit brisk at the       

moment! ᶉ 

 
COVID-19 Update  
 

We are pleased to see some relaxing of the 

Covid -19 restrictions and are beginning to      

introduce some much loved activities and 

events back into our school calendar.  

Next term we will be reintroducing school sports 

in line with government health advice and 

physical distancing requirements. Steve Lubcke 

will be informing coaches and parents of future 

competitions and fixtures over the next few 

weeks. We also hope to start assemblies and 

some excursions next term, again in line with 

state government restrictions.  
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Important Dates 

¢9wa н 28th April ð 3rd July  

Week 10:  

Mon 29th June  

Fri 3rd July 

29th  June -  3rd July  

Photo Catch up Day  

Casual Day Fundraiser  

End of term  

Early Dismissal 2:10pm  

¢9wa о 20th Julyð 25th September  

 

PUPIL FREE DAYS & SCHOOL CLOSURE DAY 

2020 

Monday 7 SeptemberðPupil Free Day 

Tuesday 8 SeptemberðPupil Free Day 

Monday 23 NovemberðPupil Free Day 



Merit Awards                                 

¢ŜǊƳ н ²ŜŜƪ т 

aŜǊƛǘ /ŀǊŘǎΥ  WŀŎƪ IΣ ¢ŀƳŜƪŀ IΣ !ōƛƎŀƛƭ CΣ .Ǌƛŀƴƴŀ IΣ wŜƳȅ 

wΣ [ŀǊŀ aΣ DŜƻǊƎŜ aΣ 9ƭŜŀƴƻǊ hΣ ¢ƛƭƭȅ aΣ 9ƳƳȅ !Σ ·ŀǾƛŜǊ tΣ 

5ŀǊŎȅ aΣ IŀǊǊƛŜǘ [Σ [ŜƴƴƛȄ YΣ hƭƛǾƛŀ ²Σ hƭƛǾŜǊ [Σ LǎŀōŜƭƭŜ {Σ 

/ƘŀǎŜ aΣ !ƭōƛŜ IΣ /ƘŀǊƭƛŜ CΣ DǊŀŎŜ DΣ IŀǊƭŜȅ DΣ 9ƭƭƛŜ aΣ !Ƴƛŀ 

{Σ Cȅƴƴ .Σ !ǎƘŜǊ bΣ WŜǧ !Σ aƛƭŀ aΣ IŀǊƭŜȅ ²Σ WŀŎŜ [Σ DǊŀŎƛŜ wΣ 

IŀǊǾŜȅ 5Σ aŜǊƛ ²Σ tŀƛƎŜ {Σ YŀƛŘŜƴ aΣ WƻǎƘǳŀ YΣ !ƛŘŜƴ aΣ 

[ƛŀƳ aΣ [Ŝƻƴ /Σ !ƛŘŀƴ tΣ YŀƭƭŜƴ {Σ hǎŎŀǊ hΣ [ƻƎŀƴ {Φ 

 

{ŎƛŜƴŎŜ !ǿŀǊŘǎΥ CǊŀƴŎŜǎŎŀ a Σ YƻōŜ ²Σ {ŀƳ ²Σ ±ƛŜƴƴŀ YΣ 

LƴŘƛƎƻ wΣ {Ŏƻǧ bΣ 9ƭƛ ² 

Photo Catch up Day 

 

¢ƘŜǊŜ ǿƛƭƭ ōŜ ŀ {ŎƘƻƻƭ tƘƻǘƻ  

/ŀǘŎƘ ǳǇ Řŀȅ ƻƴ aƻƴŘŀȅ  

WǳƴŜ нфǘƘ ŦƻǊ ŀƭƭ ǘƘŜ ǎǘǳŘŜƴǘǎ  

ǿƘƻ ƳƛǎǎŜŘ ƘŀǾƛƴƎ ǘƘŜƛǊ ǇƘƻǘƻ  

ǘŀƪŜƴΦ 

School Times  

  

We are noticing increasing numbers of students arriving before the first bell and using sports equipment pri-

or to yard duty commencing.  Please remember that students and families should not be on the school 

grounds before 8.25am .   

8.25am   Yard supervision starts -students are not  to arrive before this time  

8.50am   School Commences  

10.35 ð 11.05am  Recess 

12.45 ð 12.55pm  Lunch ð supervised eating time  

12.55 ð 1.25pm  Lunch  

3.10 pm   Dismissal 

3.40 pm   Yard duty ceases -all students should be collected or be in OSHC  

 

Arriving Late or Leaving Early  

If your child arrives before 8.50am they can go straight to the classroom.  Lateness is viewed as a serious 

matter and is recorded in the Roll Book by the teacher ð including the arrival time.  If your child arrives after 

8.50am, they must report to the Front Office and collect a òLate Slipó to take to the class teacher.  

Parents who need their children to leave the school grounds at any time during the school day must send 

a note to the childõs teacher. Children must be signed out at the Front Office by a parent/caregiver on 

each occasion.  They will be given an Early Dismissal Advice Note to give to the class teacher when       

collecting the child from the class.  Please ensure you allow enough time to follow this procedure.   

 

Appointments (Medical, Dental or other important appointments)  

Wherever possible, it is preferable that appointments are made outside of school hours.  If the appointment 

is within school hours, the above procedure needs to be followed.  

For more information please see the Parent Handbook.  



  Bread Tags  

Last year we collected well over 

15,000 bread tags to support  ôBread 

Tags for Wheelchairsõ. 'Bread Tags for Wheelchairs' 

has been running in South Africa since 2006. The or-

ganization collects bread tags which a plastics 

company, Zibo, buys for a small amount per kilo. 

The tags are then recycled and the proceeds are 

used to provide wheelchairs for the needy.   

Our class is collecting again! Please collect your 

bread tags and send them to school with your child 

and place them in the plastic bin located in the art 

room by  Mrs Clarkõs and Mrs Parson's class - Room 

12. 

[ǳƴŎƘǝƳŜ !ŎǝǾƛǝŜǎ 

Peer Mediators 2020  
The process has been finalised for our peer mediators this year and I would like to congratulate the        

students below on their passionate and well written applications. Peer Mediators play an important role 

within the yard. They:  

¶ Assist students in solving problems with other students in the yard  

¶ Help students who are hurt or injured  

¶ Model behaviours that assist students to deal with problems in a clear and calm manner  

¶ Look for students modelling and displaying kindness towards their peers  

¶ Liase with staff when required  

On Monday June 29th the students will be involved in training to enable them to be best prepared for 

their role within the yard. They will undertake a variety of activities to develop their skills and gain a better 

understanding of the responsibility of the role.  

I am really looking forward to working with this group of students over the next few terms.  

Ms Ally 

 

 

Amity W  

Sophie S 

Brooke A  

Angus P 

Katie K 

Natalee K  

Lara M  

Savannah B  

Zahra D  

Matilda L  

Matilda P  

George M  

Matilda L  

Ava V  

Sia E 

Gordhana W  

Emily H 

Lali W 



CHILDRENS UNIVERSITY PICTURES 

These are some of the activities the students have been completing for their Childrenõs University 

Passport.  Activities included: Anzac day activities,  fashion show task, vegetable gardens and       

hoverfly habitats.    


